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Press reports regarding Apollo Hospitals Enterprise Ltd. 

 

The press had reports that Apollo Hospitals Enterprise Ltd is looking out for acquisitions. It is also 

evaluating a possible brand valuation exercise in the next financial year. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of Apollo Hospitals Enterprise Ltd. 

 

Apollo Hospitals Enterprise Ltd has vide its letter inter alia stated,” We would like to inform you 

that the Board at its meeting held on January 23, 2002 appointed M/s Deloitte & Touche as 

advisors gradually to adopt US GAAP accounting standards in the next few years. Family Health 

Plan Ltd., ( a group company of Apollo Hospitals) has been granted Third Party Administrator 

(TPA) licence by IRDA and not to our company. The company is open to acquire sick hospitals and 

run them, as a part of its strategy for growth. However, no concrete proposal is under 

consideration now. The idea of giving stock options to senior management staff is also at a very 

preliminary stage and has not yet been considered by the Board.” 
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The Exchange has successfully completed its 484th Normal Settlement 

 

The Exchange has successfully completed its 484th Normal Settlement (Rolling T+5 following SEBI 

directive) since inception i.e., Settlement Number N – 2002016 on January 29, 2002. The 

settlement statistics are as follows: 

Particulars Values 

  N-2002007 

Total traded quantity (lakhs) 1653.64 

Total traded value (Rs. In Crores) 3776.54 

Total value of the settlement (Securities) (Rs. In Crores) 302.94 

Total value of the settlement (Funds) (Rs. In Crores) 123.68 

Shortages for the settlement 0.63% 

% of Delivery ( No. of shares delivered / No. of shares traded )  13.23% 
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